
Kia ora koutou katoa,

Term Date Reminders:

TERM 3 ENDS:
3:00pm, Friday, 28 September 2018

TERM 4 BEGINS:
8:30am, Monday, 15 October 2018

Farewells:
Farewell to Mrs Mohamed.  Mrs Mohamed has been with us for 3 terms.  In 
this time, she has done so much for so many of our students. We wish her 
well at her new role, teaching early learners at Matua Ngaru School. Thank 
you for everything you have done for BMIS.  Best wishes.

Farewell to Mrs Sigglekow who has been with us for 2 years and 3 terms. 
Mrs Sigglekow has cooked up a storm in the Food Tech Room and ensured 
our students have had the best technological experience, learnt new skills, 
applied deep thinking, and created some incredible dishes. Mrs Sigglekow is 
heading to Murrays Bay Intermediate School to continue her love of teaching 
and sharing the depth of knowledge she has with others.  We wish Mrs 
Sigglekow well.

We know that both of these amazing teachers will take away fabulous 
memories of BMIS.  We welcome them back at any time.

Have a safe and happy school break.

Nga mihi
Liz Wood - Principal
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Greetings, Kia Ora, Fakalofa lahi atu, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Taloha, Kia Orana, Ni hao, 
Buenos dias, Ciao, Malo no habari, Dobar dan, Bula vinaka, Anyeonghaseyo, Nameste, Sawatdi

DREAM  BELIEVE
ACHIEVE

From The Principal’s Desk:


